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Sport Winter Indoor Track

Positive Developments
and Highlights

Participating schools continue to increase and add indoor track
& field as a sport offering. We are seeing increased participation
numbers in our 2nd year.

Championship
Update/Review

The state championships will take place on March 4-5-6 in
Louisville. KHSAA staff continues to work with Milesplit to
finalize plans for the event.

Officials
Update/Review

Special thanks to the state meet director Tim King and assistant
meet director Patty Rouse for their assistance in assigning
KHSAA officials for this event.


